APRIIL / MAY DIRECTORS' NEWSLETTER

Oh So Cute Photography will be at Noonan Academy to take spring photos on 3 dates this month. Thursday, 4/6, Monday, 4/17 & Tuesday, 4/18. Photos are DATE SPECIFIC, so please refer to the information sent home specific to your child, or call the school office if you have any questions.

<u>Easter Parties</u> will be held in the classrooms on Friday, 4/7. We heard there may be a special visitor coming to take photos with everyone!

<u>Spring Break</u> for all pre-school and VPK students is the week of 4/10. Daycare is available. Preschool and VPK will resume normal classroom hours on Monday, 4/17. NOONAN ACADEMY WISHES EVERYONE A HAPPY EASTER and HAPPY PASSOVER as well!

<u>Earth Day-</u> Earth Day is Saturday April 22nd; our classrooms will participate in a variety of activities throughout the week of 4/17 to celebrate our Earth! Please read notices sent home with your child to stay informed of how your child's class will be celebrating!

SUMMER CAMP: Summer Camp registration information will be sent home in April. Summer Camp will begin the on 6/12 and will end on 8/4. If you would like your child to attend summer camp, please be sure to return their registration forms, as soon as possible, as our summer staffing schedule must be made in advance. If you are unsure of your exact summer plans, but know that you will be utilizing our summer camp to some degree; please complete the forms to the best of your ability. Dates may be added, subtracted or changed with a 2

week notice. Don't forget, Siblings and Alumni, age 5-8 are always welcome to attend Summer Camp!

National Teacher Appreciation Week is 5/1/17. Please take a moment to let your child's teacher know how much you appreciate them for making their child's first years of school such a great experience! As parents we often forget the endless hours of though and work that goes into filling their days with activities, learning and fun! All while keeping them safe and showing them how much they are cared for!

April is a very busy month for all of our little ones, as they prepare for their classroom Curriculum Fairs on May 5th! The Curriculum Fair is a wonderful day where our students can "show off" all the things they have been learning.

<u>Please make note of your child's Curriculum Fair date and time:</u>

Miss Laura's class: Friday, 5/1;

We encourage parents of Miss Connie's little ones to peek at their "curriculum boards" at drop off or pick up.

Miss Mia & Miss Ciara's class: Friday, 5/1, 9:15-10:15 a.m.

Miss Carol & Miss Jamie's class: Friday, 5/1, 10:00-11:00 a.m.

Miss Dea & Miss Sandy's class: Friday, 5/1, 10:30 - 11:30 a.m.

Miss Debbie & Miss Cindy's class: Friday, 5/1, 11:00 - noon.

The date for The Pre-K End of the Year Program and Graduation is 5/24. Please mark your calendars. More information will be forthcoming from your child's teacher.

The Last Day of VPK is Friday, 5/26
The Last Day of Pre-school is Friday 6/2

Important dates to remember in April and May

April 3rd- Monthly tuition payments due

April 6th - Spring Picture day

April 7th- Classroom Easter Parties

April 10th-14th- Spring Break week (daycare available)

April 17th & 18th - Spring Picture Days

April 17th-21st- Special activities for Earth Day

April 22nd- Earth Day, Miss Carol's Birthday!

April 24th - Fire Drill

May 1st-5th - National Teacher Appreciation Week

May 5th- Classroom curriculum fairs

May 24th - VPK End of the Year Program

May 26th- Last Day of VPK

May 28th- Happy Birthday Miss Laura!

May 29th - Memorial Day - Academy closed

June 2nd - Last Day of Pre-School

June 5th-9th - Daycare only week

June 12th - Summer Camp begins